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I believe that protecting the most vulnerable among us is the most fundamental responsibility of the 
Government. Each person who can speak up and stand for respect and dignity for these little vulnerable ones 
should do so.  
To not do the right thing to protect our society's most vulnerable condones the suffering of these babies.  
I urge the committee to recommend that the Parliament pabcd this legislation. Thank you  
Hi, I'm  and  and am an accountant.  
I believe that babies born alive during an abortion deserve to be treated with respect and dignity even if their 
life expectancy is short. It is inhumane to treat them as worthless and to not provide comfort and the best 
possible care. Our society demands we treat everyone with respect and equality, and that should include 
babies being aborted.  

Sincerely,  
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